
 

November 25, 2020- For Immediate Release 

Greenville, OH 

 

COVID-19 Pop-Up Testing Site Available in Greenville 

 

WHO:                  Ohio Department of Health / Ohio National Guard / Family Health / 

  Wayne Healthcare / Darke County Health Department 

WHAT:                COVID-19 Pop-Up Testing  

WHEN:               December 3, 2020 from 12 p.m. – 4 p.m. 

WHERE:              Spirit Medical Transport 

     5484 State Route 49 

   Greenville, Ohio 45331 

 More information will be made available at coronavirus.ohio.gov and darkecountyhealth.org. 

 


